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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider recommendation that subsequent to the hearing held on December 2, 2014, Planning and
Development received written notification from the agent, Mr. Robert McCormick, requesting that the
application for the proposed telecom facility (13CUP-00000-00014) be withdrawn.
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